
Judicial Pension Board Register of Interests 
The Judicial Pensions Regulations 2015 and Public Service Pensions Act 2013 requires that Judicial Pension Board (JPB) 

members do not have conflicts of interest. As such, all members of the JPB are required to declare any interests and any potential 

conflicts of interest in line with the legal requirements in the Acts and The Pension Regulator’s code of practice. 

Conflicts of Interest are monitored and managed by the Independent Chair on an ongoing basis and in line with the JPB Conflict of 

Interest procedures.  

The Register of Interests is available upon request by contacting jpsgovernance@justice.gov.uk  
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